Wrinn, Michael

From:

WILLIAM A. ACHILLES, JR. <wachilles@aol.com>

Sent:

Friday, September 17, 2021 1:06 PM

To:

Wrinn, Michael

Subject:

Re: Status of Thayer Pond Rd ZBA?

CAUTION: This email came from outside the Town network. Is it authentic? Don't click until you are sure.

Michael,

Please be advised that we are withdrawing the current ZBA application for 455 Thayer Pond Road and we will be submitting a new application promptly to be able to be heard for the October meeting.

Respectfully submitted, Bill Achilles

WILLIAM A. ACHILLES JR. AIA ACHILLES ARCHITECTS

498 ANSON STREET BRIDGEPORT, CT 06606

(O) 203-259-5828

(F) 203-259-5683

(C) 203-613-3216

EMAIL: WACHILLES@AOL.COM
WEBSITE: ACHILLESARCHITECTS.COM

FACEBOOK: FACEBOOK.COM/ACHILLESARCHITECTS